

SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

January 10, 2017

Dr. Ray Perren President Lanier Technical College 2990 Landrum Education Drive Oakwood, GA 30566

Dear Dr. Perren:

Thank you for your letter of November 9, 2016, notifying the Commission of the intent to offer additional programming at the following eight approved off-campus sites beginning January 2017:

Chestatee High School East Hall High School Johnson High School North Hall High School Early College at Jones Flowery Branch High School Lanier Charter Career Academy West Hall High School

All programs are Technical Certificates of Credit (TCC) currently offered by the institution.

Once an institution is approved to offer 50% or more of programs at an off-campus instructional site, no notification is required when additional approved programs are offered at the site.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

Best regards,

Kevin W. Sightler, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

KWS/MAC:efk

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson, Vice President, Institutional Effectiveness and Operations at Forsyth Campus

Dr. Steven M. Sheeley